
Photos of Children 

During performances and school events, we are delighted to 

welcome parents and carers to join us to help celebrate the 

children’s achievements. However, we do ask that parents 

only post photographs or videos of their own children online 

and this is in order to protect vulnerable children who may be 

part of our school. For these children, it is important that their 

location is not shared in order to keep them safe. Thank you 

for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Helena Romanes School - Primary 

SAFEGUARDING UPDATE 

Autumn 1 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Each half term we aim to bring you relevant help and advice on safeguarding issues we feel will be of importance to you. 

Teaching children how to keep themselves safe is a key part of our curriculum and we develop these skills through PSHE and 

computing lessons, assemblies and various events and visitors across the year. You will see information at the bottom of the 

page about who to speak to if you have concerns about a child’s safety or welfare. This half term we have also included some 

additional information about sharing photos online. Please take the time to read this as it will help you to help your children 

stay safe online. 

Wellbeing 

As part of our school curriculum we talk to the children 

about a range of ways they can support their physical and 

mental wellbeing including exercise, healthy eating, and 

relaxation techniques. This year, Miss Knowles will also be 

collaborating with the secondary phase in developing a 

whole school approach to pupil wellbeing. We are also 

running a ‘Wellbeing Wednesdays’ club this half term from 

8am-8.50am. Please speak to the office for details.  

 

Supporting children who are feeling anxious 

Starting a new school year can be an emotional time for some 

children and they can sometimes find it difficult to talk about 

how they are feeling. Here are some ideas to help: 

 Talk about emotions regularly so that children understand 

that everyone experiences a range of different feelings and 

that it is ok to feel sad or worried sometimes 

 Ask open questions that encourage children to talk about 

how they are feeling or how their day went 

 Empathise and show that you accept what they are telling 

you, rather than just trying to solve the problem 

Please also speak to your child’s class teacher so we can also 

support them in school.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


